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22 Dec. 2017 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of January 8th – January 12th. 
 
Many thanks to all those who supported our Best Seats in the House. This annual fundraising event 
provides a lucky winner with sofa sized seating and VIP parking to our always well attended Christmas 
Concert. The total monies raised were $350.00 and will help support technology at Loch Lomond School. 
 
Thank you to the Offline Board Game Café for hosting our school choir fundraiser. This special weekend 
fundraising event was well attended and the proceeds raised were a total of $410.00. Monies from this 
event will help support fine arts programming at Loch Lomond School.  
 
Jan. 8th is the first day back to school for students and staff in the New Year.  

 
Jan. 10th students who have returned consent forms will receive their weekly Fluoride Mouth Rinse. The 
program is a very effective way to prevent tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required 
to participate in this free program.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
At this time on behalf of the entire Loch Lomond School team we wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year.  
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


